
 

Tariff Notice 

TN Number: 001/01/2021 

Date: 11
th

 January 2021 

 

 

RE:  IMPLEMENTATION OF 100% E-VISA  
 

The Directorate of Immigration Services is in the process of automating fully 

issuance of visas. 

 

In this regard, we wish to inform that 100% e-visa will be effected from 01st 

January 2021 therefore all passengers from countries that require visa to enter 

Kenya shall be required to apply and obtain e-visa before boarding an aircraft. 

 

The e-visa can be obtained through www.evisa.go.ke  

 

 

For any queries: support@ecitizen.go.ke; tel:+254780206206 

 

Be guided accordingly and ensure this Tariff Notice is circulated to ALL Kenya 

Airways and GSA Ticketing Offices. 
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